ROTARY TAILINGS





Club of Jackson

August 20, 2019 Vol VI. No 8

President Rick's Message

A warm thank you to all of the Rotarians that attended the Celebration of Life for Richard Cooper on Saturday. A nice turn-out. Also, glad to see that I have quite a following – lots of members wearing three pins. Folks are actually reading the newsletter. It is a good habit to keep up – you never know what you might learn in each edition.

For those of you that take the Ledger, I hope you noticed the ½ page ads we ran on Tuesday and Friday last week. A nice way to thank all the wineries that were so generous with their donations, helping us to raise money at the fair.

At the board meeting last week, we started the process to review and update the club's bylaws. You can expect a few minor changes that will be presented to the membership for approval after the board reviews and approves the changes.

The club still needs you! We are getting to a very critical time without a President Elect. I hope someone will have the passion and the enthusiasm to step up and prepare to lead our club next Rotary Year!

Remember that the scout troop that we sponsor has asked for our help at the Scout-A-Rama this Saturday at Howard Park in lone. Even if you didn't sign up with JoAnn at the meeting, drop by to help if you are available. We need help from Noon to 2 pm.

An early heads-up – we will be dark on September 3rd. Have a safe and sane Labor Day Weekend!

Short and sweet again this week - that's all I have.

Remember – wear a pin every day!

YIR

President Rick

MEETING HIGHLIGHTS: Sutter Amador Hospital CEO, Tom Dickson was the guest of Keith Sweet. Frank Verardi's spouse, Meg joined us as did Tammy Crabtree's husband, Josh.

A bidding war over whether Stan was going to avoid a birthday song took place between him and Pat Crew resulting in donations of \$600. Eric Johnson recognized his birthday with a \$100 donation. Keith Sweet

modeled the Bowl-a-thon T-shirts and indicated we need sponsors.

Molly Allen from Made in Amador was our speaker. She told us about not only the Amador products she sells but also the many classes she offers. Visit www.madeinamador.com for details. Irene had her numbers drawn for both halves of the drawings but walked away with only a free dinner if she tells a joke. The \$150 will roll over to next week.

>>CLUB CALENDAR: SAVE THE DATE<<

Tuesday, August 20: Speaker, Gina Edmonds Job, Training Grants.

Tuesday, August 27: Speaker, Eric Lutz, Farms of Amador.

Tuesday, September 3: Club Dark

Tuesday, September 24: DG Randy Van Tassell



August is Membership and New Club Development Month

BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES

MEMBER BIRTHDAYS MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES

Amy Slavensky-Aug 1 Keith & Sylvia Des Voignes-Aug 01

Lee Travers-Aug 05 Rick & JoAnn Sprenkel-Aug 01

Ed Swift-Aug 11 Erik & Gwen Christeson-Aug 02

Phil Giurlani-Aug 13 Lee & Joann Travers-Aug 03

Stanley Lukowicz-Aug 16 Ed & Margaret Swift-Aug 13

Eric Johnson-Aug 18 John & Jeri Swift-Aug 23

Anne Platt-Aug 20 Doc Eastman & Geri O'Shea-Aug 31

Ashley Carnicello-Aug 21

ARTICLES AND PHOTOS

We appreciate the assistance offered by the members in creating the newsletter:

Article: Rick Sprenkel

Photos: Dirk Wentling

Send articles, photos, speaker information,

etc. to John Sullivan at:

jasd5190@gmail.com

ROTARY ANNIVERSARIES

Ed Swift-Aug 11 Stanley Lukowicz-Aug 16
Art Long-Aug-19 Paul Molinelli-Aug 19
Roger Riggsby-Aug 24 Frank Verardi-Aug 30

Rotary Club of Jackson 2019-2020 Board of Directors

President—Rick Sprenkel Directors

Immediate Past President— Art Long Club Service—Keith Des Voignes

President Elect — Membership Service — Frank Verardi

President Nominee— Public Image—Tammie Crabtree

Secretary — Barbara Long Community Service — Marv Hampton

Exec. Secretary— John Sullivan International Service—Irene Perbal

Treasurer—Richard Campbell Youth Services—Ben Larkey

District Governor —Randy Van Tassell REGL—Barbara Long

Foundation Chair—Jim Wilmarth